
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Weekly Northgate News – 26th January 2024  

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Good News 

I am pleased to announce that the following children have been recognised for outstanding work and 

achievements in last week and this week’s ‘Good News’ Assemblies: 

 

Maisie K in Butterflies 

Amber W in Ladybirds  

Freddie M in Bumblebees 

McKenzie G in Caterpillars 

Melissa M in Centipedes 

Sumayah S in Dragonflies 

Scarlett T in Jupiter 

Maddison-Rose W in Saturn 

Lacey S in Mars 

Taylon-Joe H-G  in Venus 

Connor T in Apollo 

Cadidjatu D in Soyuz 

 

House Points 

Bitterns have received the most House Points this week and have received an extra play – well done 

Bitterns! 

 

 

 

Eco Councillors 

 

 

Northgate Primary School & Sunflowers Nursery 

Northgate Street 

Great Yarmouth 
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Telephone: 01493 856515 

Website: www.northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 
email: office@northgateprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher  :  Miss S Bacon 

Deputy Head:      Mrs C Andrews 

Assistant Head:  Mrs H Kettle-Maile 



 

 

Here are some pictures of the recent assembly that the KS2 Eco Councillors prepared and presented. 

We have just launched the use of crisp recycling bins in The Space and Dining Hall; children are 

encouraged to put these in the designated bins to save them going into landfill.  

           

 

Car Park 

It has been brought to my attention that a parent’s car was scratched whilst parked in the car park 

outside of school.  This is a very busy area at drop off and pick up time and I ask that consideration 

is taken when using the car park.  However, it is also important to remind parents that this car park 

does not belong to the school and we are therefore not able to oversee the use of this.   

 

Important Dates  

 

w/c 29th January – Into University focus week – Soyuz Class 

Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day – see separate letter 

Monday 5th February – Year 5 Into University class visit – Venus Class 

w/c Monday 5th February – Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6th February – Year 5 Into University class visit – Mars Class 

Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 8th February – Internet Safety Session with Norfolk Police for Year 5 and Year 6 

Friday 9th February – Dress to Express day – letter to follow 

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February – Reception Class vision and hearing screenings 

Thursday 15th February – Year 5 and 6 Disco 3.30pm to 5pm 

Friday 16th February – School closes for half term 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 

Susan Bacon      

Headteacher 


